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15th January 2018

· PTA Meeting – There will be a meeting this Wednesday 17th January at 7.30pm, everyone is invited to attend to discuss upcoming fundraising events.
· Taster Days – (P7’s only) 
Saturday 20th January – Christian Brothers – See Flyer attached

Wednesday 24th January – Loreto Grammar School – See Flyer attached
Thursday 25th January – Sacred Heart College – Parent to take their own child at 9.30am.
· PATHS – Wednesday 24th January marks “National Compliment Day”.  Remember to compliment your friends and family by saying something nice.
· Tyrone GAA – Thursday’s from 9.30am to 10.30am for Years 4-7 (Cancelled this week but will continue next Thursday 25th) PE gear required.
· Killycloger GAA – Friday’s, For P1-P7, Fundamentals with Gary Wallace. PE gear required. 
· Swimming – Year 5 – 7 commence their swimming programme on Thursday 25th January.  Please ensure you have returned the “Declaration of Medical Conditions” along with payment.  Letter sent out to parents concerned.
· Cinema – In conjunction with the “Film Club” children have been offered a Free trip to the Omagh cinema with free popcorn and drink on Friday 26th January to see Coco.
· Todds Leap – (P7’s only) Friday 26th January as part of transition day.  Letter sent out to parents concerned.
· Credit Union Quiz – Lorcan, Calum, Jacob, Aoibheann, Carla, Hannah, Broná & Ethan will be representing our school at this year’s Credit Union Quiz on Friday 26th January at 7.00pm in Omagh Leisure Centre, parents to accompany their child for 6.45pm.  Please complete and return the “Consent of the parent” and return before Thursday 18th January. 
· Parent Training Session – There will be an information session for Playgroup and P1/2 parents on Tuesday 30th January from 2.00pm to 3.00pm on Language and Phonological awareness.  
It is imperative that one parent from each family should attend.  This is a fantastic opportunity to learn about the importance of language and communication.
· St Brigid’s Day/Grandparents Day – A reminder that St Brigid’s Cross making and Grandparents Day celebrations are on Wednesday 31st January at 9.30am in school assembly hall.  Everyone is welcome, refreshments will be served after.
· After Schools 

Monday – Music with Donall Gormley - Thursday – Core NI
· Catholic Schools Week – This year’s theme is “Family of Families”. Catholic Schools Week will commence on Sunday 28th January.  Mass will be celebrated in Corpus Christi Church, Mountfield at 10.00am.  Children and families of the school are asked to attend with children in full school uniform – some children will be asked to participate in the readings/offertory.  There will also be a mass for all the schools in the parish on Tuesday 30th January in Christ the King Church at 10.15am.  Transport will be provided for children.  Everyone is welcome to attend this mass.
· PTA Coffee Morning – There will be a coffee morning following mass on Sunday 28th, in St Brigid’s P.S.  All members of the school and wider community are invited to attend.
· Breakfast Club - You are reminded that you must sign your child in each morning they attend the breakfast club.  The cost for this service is £1 per child per day.

· Late Registration - If your child arrives at school after 9.15am, they will be marked late on the register.

· Nut Free School – All children are reminded not to bring any food that may contain nuts to reduce the risk of cross contamination with those who may have food intolerances.
· Money – Anyone who has not yet paid their music money £3.50 and/or snack money £15 are asked to do so at their earliest convenience. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


